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	NPRR Number
	759
	NPRR Title
	Segmentation of the Total New Capacity Estimate in the ERCOT CDR

	
	

	Date
	October 6, 2016

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Charles DeWitt on behalf of PLWG

	Company
	LCRA

	E-mail Address
	cdewitt@lcra.org 

	Phone Number
	512-578-4199

	Cell Number
	512-434-9557

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


This Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) is no longer needed.  WMS endorsed the recommendation to add supplemental information to the Report on the Capacity, Demand and Reserves in the ERCOT Region (CDR) regarding planned Resources criteria, including Planning Guide Section 6.9, Addition of Proposed Generation Resources to the Planning Model, obviating the need for NPRR759.
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